
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                        5th March 2024 

Year 5 trip to the Rampion Visitor Centre 

Dear Parents and Carers 

The children in Y5 have been offered an opportunity to visit the Rampion Visitor Centre in Brighton, 

near the i360. 

The trip will take place on Thursday 28th March, for both classes. 

Children must wear their school uniform as we will be travelling on public transport for these trips. 

The cost of the trip will be £1.00 as there is some money left from the Hampton Court 

fundraising last year. This will not be on Parent Pay. 

The first group will be leaving school at approximately 9.15 am and will return in time for lunch. The 

second group will have an early lunch and be back at school before home time. Children may take a 

water bottle and snack on this trip. 

Please complete the slip below to give your consent and pay your contribution to the office. If you 

are able to help with this trip, please contact the office or the class teacher.  

Thank you for your support, 

Year 5 Team 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Year 5 Trip to Rampion Visitor Centre      28th March 2024 

   

My child………………………………………………………………………….      Class ……………… 

may attend this trip 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


